
 

 

We always keep the magnifying glass of ministry moving. This 

week we zoom in on high school students like you! As you 

continue to deliberate your decision to come to MLC, it may be 

helpful to hear from your potential classmates.  
 

A Focus on Ministry trip allows you to appreciate life at MLC 

(instead of just reading about it in a newsletter). Like these 

students from Luther Prep (left) and Lakeside (below), you can 

explore campus, attend college courses, and mingle with current 

MLC students—future called workers. Just as MLC students are 

the future of the ministry, I hope you’ll become the future of 

MLC! Remember that in the end, God will guide you where 

your talents are best suited. Now, what do some of our recent 

Focus visitors have to say? 
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Aliya Sulzle (FVL / Emanuel-New London WI) 

“The atmosphere was definitely my favorite part about my time at MLC. It’s 

always nice to see everyone encourage each other to continue in ministry.” 

 

David Scherschel (MLS / Holy Trinity-Wyoming MI) 

“I was surprised at the size of the campus and impressed at how close the 

students were in spite of it.” 

 

Andrew Heusterberg (Shoreland LHS / First-Racine WI) 

“I learned a lot about MLC during my Focus trip. My favorite part was the 

chapel, because it’s awesome to hear so many people praise one God.” 

 

Hannah Uhlenbrauck (FVL / St. Peter-Appleton WI) 

“The student ambassadors gave us a window into what students at MLC are 

like. Their example makes me excited about MLC.” 

 

Julia Wenzel (MLS / Trinity-Bay City MI) 

“MLC has some pretty bussin French toast sticks.” 

Evelyn Harden (MLS / Bethany-Saginaw MI) 

“One of my favorite things on campus is that you can take so many different music lessons for free. The Music Center is 

such a unique part of MLC.” 

 

Bryce Jacinto-Fierro (Shoreland LHS / First-Racine WI) 

“I loved learning about campus life and touring the campus. I’m looking forward to attending MLC, and I’m already 

working part-time at a local grade school, so teaching is likely in my future.” 

 

Hannah Mayeda (MLS / St. Paul-Livonia MI) 

“The student ambassadors made sure we had a lot of fun getting to know what MLC is like. Focus trips provide a good 

opportunity to consider all our options.” 


